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In the context of the opinion regarding the economic concentration in Corsica,

the Autorité announces that it will travel to the island at the beginning of

December.

On this occasion, the Autorité will meet local elected representatives, heads of

companies, public institutions, associations and social partners, as well as the

prefectoral authority and the devolved services of the State.


